
   

   

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 57 (PRINCE GEORGE) 
 

April 8, 2025 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Board of Education 

 
FROM: Committee of the Whole 
 
SUBJECT:  COMMITTEE REPORT 
 

 
RECOMMENDED MOTION:  
 
That the report of the Committee of the Whole meeting held on February 25, 2025, be received. 
 
Background:  
 
1. The Committee of the Whole met on February 25, 2025 and the recording of 

the meeting is available on the school district’s website. 
 

2. District Staff provided the Committee with a presentation on the information on 
used to develop the 2025-2026 Draft Annual Budget.  
 

3. Representatives from the District Student Advisory Council, District Parent 
Advisory Council, Prince George Metis Community Association, CUPE Local 
3742, Prince George District Teachers’ Association, and the Prince George 
Principal and Vice Principals’ Association provided feedback to the Committee 
on budget priorities. 
 

 

 
 

 

https://pub-sd57.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=1eda390a-28d9-4722-bbd4-b9011239f188&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English
https://pub-sd57.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=180

